
Fellow members:  I hope this 
newsletter finds all of you safe and 
healthy. The leaves have changed, 
the colder weather is upon us, and 
with that the need for our club 
increases. The less fortunate will 
be looking to us and others to help 
them stay warm and be fed over 
the winter.

We had a great September meeting 
with two very interesting guest 
speakers. I want to thank all 
members who made it out.  It is so 
gratifying to see such good turnouts 
at our meetings.   Once again, a 
big thank you to our phone chair 
Stephanie who is doing a great 
job!
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President’s Message
Don Delongchamp

Our Christmas meeting will be held 
on Dec.1st at the Legion.  I want to 
encourage all members to attend.  
Instead of exchanging gifts for the 
last few years we have asked those 
attending to go out and spend a 
few dollars and bring either, hats, 
mitts, gloves, or socks that we 
then donate to the homeless and 
less fortunate so they can make it 
through another cold winter.

We will also have our enjoyable 
trivia night with “Big “prizes to be 
won.  It really is a fun evening that 
will help so many.

As you know our Ham Sales 
Program is in full swing.  This is 
our only fundraiser this year so it is 

very important for all our members 
to either buy or sell a ham or two so 
we can replenish our coffers.  You 
can call any of our executive with 
your orders.  We will even deliver 
them to you or for you.

Please watch for our phone panel on 
December 4th on the C.T.V. Lions 
Club Telethon.  We will be on from 
6 to 7 p.m.  Please call in with your 
pledges, as we all know every child 
deserves a gift at Christmas time. 
We will also be doing a donation 
your behalf.

In closing I hope everyone had a 
Happy Halloween.  Please stay 
Safe and Stay Healthy.

Making A Difference Together!

UNITED
COMMERCIAL
TRAVELLERS

Mark Your Calendars
Wednesday November 3, 2021  General Meeting Minnow Lake Legion 5:30 pm $25.00. 

This is our Remembrance Day program.

Wednesday December 1, 2021 Christmas Meeting Minnow Lake Legion 5:30 pm Turkey Supper with all the 
trimmings $25.00. As in past years we will be collecting hats, mitts, socks, and scarves to be 

distributed to the various shelters in our area.



Secretary’s Report   
Connie Zwarich

October 6th proved to be another great meeting. We had close to 30 members in attendance. The Legion put on 
another delicious meal of chicken and pasta. Loretta Carnes introduced our guest speaker – Cindy Bertolo and 
Ashley Grant from the Salvation Army Cedar Place. Cindy is the daughter of long-time member Albert Bertolo 
and Ashley is the Program Manager for Cedar Place.

Cedar Place is a homeless shelter. It has 23 beds. Currently there are 9 children with their families in the shelter. 
They also support single fathers and same sex couples. They provide pastoral care, clothes, meals, and support. 
They try to connect the clients with support services to provide employment and/ or suitable housing. They are 
available 7 days a week, 24 hours a day. 

The Red Shield Fund and City of Sudbury provides some funds. The Santa Shuffle is one of their fundraisers. 
This year is a virtual event. Loretta and Don presented them with a $500 cheque for the Santa Shuffle.

Lucy Nadeau was inducted as a member by President Don.  She was sponsored by member Gil Charette.

Don and Dave spoke about ham sales.  You can find information about hams at hams@uctsudbury.ca

Making A Difference Together!

Scholarship   
Tracey Urso

UCT 1051 would like to congratulate our two bursary 
recipients, Laura Beth Brownlee and Meghan Barran.  
Laura Beth, the daughter of member Brenda Brownlee, 
is currently enrolled at Queen’s University in Kingston.  
She is studying towards her Bachelor of Science degree 
and hopes to continue her education in the medical 
field. Meghan is the daughter of member Justin 
Johnstone and is enrolled in the Bachelor of Nursing 
Science Program at Nipissing University in North Bay.  
We would like to wish all our bursary applicants well 
in their academic careers and hope that they are able 
to continue in their involvement in their school and 
local community. 

Donation to the Salvation Armey Santa Shuffle
Loretta Carnes, Cinty Bertolo, Ashley Grant & Don Delongchamp

Induction of new member Lucy Nadeau.
Don Delongchamp, Lucy Nadeau, Gil Charette, & Doug Honeyford

Good of the Order
Wayne Fisher is waiting his cancer surgery. Sheila 
Houle is back home after heart surgery.

Meeting was adjourned at 7:29 pm. 



Making A Difference Together!

Meet Your Executive  
I have been asked to provide you with a bit of personal information 
to help each of our members know a little bit more of Sudbury 
Council’s Executive. When I joined in August 2001, my sponsor 
Rick Carrey mentioned I would get to know some really great people, 
who do really great things, but little did I expect such a wonderful 
experience. I have served on our local Executive since 2002, been 
honored as Member of the Year twice, and received Roses for The 
Living. I was elected to the Regional Executive in 2013 and served 
through the chairs becoming Past Regional President in 2018. On the 
International Level I have been pleased to chair several Committees 
and participate in many more, and currently I am President of The 
Canadian Delegation to UCT and I will allow my name to stand 
for election to the Board of Governors at next year’s International 
Conference.

I started in the Insurance business in 1969 and after several years of transfers and uprooting we returned to 
Sudbury and opened our own agency in 1995, Honeyford Insurance, a family enterprise along with my wife 
Grace, son Kevin, and daughter Rhonda. This past August we merged our office with Brokerlink, so alas I get to 
retire and hopefully soon start to travel the world again.

Grace and I have been married for 52 years, Kevin and Rhonda have blessed us with four grandsons...the 
youngest is 3, the oldest 20.

I am so thankful that Rick asked me to join UCT back in 2001. Our organization changes the lives of many, 
we do so very much for others, but I have found we receive so much in return for the hours we devote to the 
wonderful communities we serve.

												            Douglas Honeyford

November Meeting
The November meeting will again be held at the Royal Canadian Legion on Weller St in the Minnow Lake area. 
Cocktails at 1730hrs (5:30 PM). This month’s dinner will be home made shepherds pie with all the trimmings 
for $25.00. A brief service of remembrance will be conducted, and a cheque presentation will be made to the 
Legion. Meals need to be ordered so please confirm your attendance with a text or call to me at 705 561 8666, 
by Thursday 28 October.



2019-2020
Local Officers

President

Don Delongchamp

675-8420

doubld@fibreop.ca

vice president

John Varney 674-1060

Immediate Past President

Loretta Clipperton Carnes

Home 222-0369 Work 222-2369

Secretary

Connie Zwarich 969-8496

Treasurer

Dave Carnes 222-0369

executive committee

Wayne McCuaig 942-3338

Doug Honeyford

525-7777 l Fax 675-6278

Chaplain

Tracey Urso 560-6681

DIRECTORS AT LARGE 

John Roy 674-3722

ADVISORS 

Jerry Giff 698-7502

Gil Hartley 969-5476

General Meeting
Usually the first Thursday of EACH month

Monthly Executive Meeting
Usually the second Thursday of EACH month

Sudbury Office
PO Box 2836, Stn. A

Sudbury, ON  P3E 5J3
Email: info@uctsudbury.ca

www.uctsudbury.ca

Head Office Calgary
901 Centre St. N. Rm 300
Calgary, Alberta  T2E 2P6

1-800-267-2371   www.uct.org

Columbus Ohio
1-800-848-0123

November Birthdays
Nov 02	 DAVID CARNES
Nov 03	 DIANE DELONGCHAMP
Nov 05	 MIKE MOYLE
Nov 10	 RAYMOND GAUTHIER
Nov 11	 NATASHA ZWARICH

Nov 12	 GILBERT BROUILLETTE
Nov 19	 ROBERT STEWART
Nov 23	 JAMES BAADER
Nov 26	 WINSTON AIRD 
Nov 27	 KARI NIEMI

Making A Difference Together!

Humour - Groaners
Did you hear about the Italian chef who died? 

He pasta-way.

What did the fish say when he swam into a wall?  
Dam.

I sold my vacuum the other day. 
All it was doing was collecting dust. 

Did you hear about the guy who invented the knock-knock joke? 
He won the “no-bell” prize. 

Two guys walk into a bar. 
The third guy ducks.
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People Helping People Since 1888 
IT PAYS TO BELONG TO COUNCIL 1051 

 

CHRISTMAS HAMS FUNDRAISING 
 

Eat Ham for Christmas or even New Years for that matter.  As a Fundraiser we will again 
be selling Black Forest Hams.  The Hams are 2KG (4.4 lbs) and sell for $25.00 
 
They make excellent gifts for Friends, Work associates and Company Bonuses. 
 
The final date for ordering your Hams this year is Dec 3, and delivery to commence on 
Dec 10th.   We will only be ordering Hams that have been pre-sold and the seller is 
responsible for collecting monies and delivery. 
 
Any questions can be directed to:    or email HAMS@UCTSUDBURY.CA 
 Farmer Ron Netherton  705-690-4443 
 Farmer Dave Carnes 705-675-2222 
 
Note:   As orders are confirmed, please keep Ron or Dave up to date with numbers sold. 
 Please do not hold orders until the last minute, as production needs the numbers. 
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CHRISTMAS HAMS FUNDRAISING 
 

Name    
Address    
Telephone    
Payment Type    
Num. Ordered  @ $25.00 = Total  
    
Seller Name & Phone #.    

 
NOTE : Last day to order is December 4rd.  Deliver – Week of December 12th 

 
 
 
 


